
SUMMER READING RULES 

1. Summer Reading at the Giles County Public Library is a program with two 

components: weekly events for children to attend and opportunities for 

young readers to record their books read and earn prizes. Parents/guardians 

are highly encouraged to pre-register their child for the Summer Reading 

Program. 

2. As they read, children or parents will write down the titles of books 

completed in a reading log provided by the library. 

3. Twenty five pages is considered a book for logging purposes. 

 

 
Pre-school children may opt to use the Minifigure Reading Log to track their 

success. 

 

 



 

4. After turning in their log once per week, children qualify for two prize 

opportunities. 

a. Weekly Prize – every child who participates in the Summer Reading 

Program will receive a weekly prize for their reading 

b. Door Prize – for every book read, a child may enter his or her name into 

a drawing for a door prize. The drawings will be held once a week, and 

the more titles completed, the more chances the child has to win a 

prize. 

5. At the conclusion of the Summer Reading Program, the library will hold a 

special event (Movie and Build Your Own Treat) open to children who have 

read 10 books or more. Children MUST have read the required number of 

books in order to participate in this special activity. 

6. The stream walk held at Pleasant Run remains a popular summer tradition 

and will be held once again on June 28, 2017 at 10:00 AM. Shoes worn into 

the creek must be closed toe and have a closure of some sort around the 

back such as tennis shoes, crocs with a strap or water shoes; flip-flops and 

bare feet will not be allowed. Children not wearing the appropriate shoes 

will not be allowed to participate in the stream walk. 

PLEASE COME TO THE LIBRARY AT 9:45AM SO WE CAN GET THE CHILDREN LINED 

UP FOR THE STREAM WALK AND START ON TIME AT 10:00AM. 


